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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 23, 2009

TO: Honorable Kip Averitt, Chair, Senate Committee on Natural Resources 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3335 by Callegari (Relating to the powers of certain water districts.), Committee Report 
2nd House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend various sections of the Water Code regarding the powers of certain water 
districts. 

The proposed changes to statute would have varying fiscal impacts on each applicable water district 
and municipality.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, SD, DB, SZ
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